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30 JULY 2025 
 
The Energy Users’ Association of Australia (EUAA) is the peak body representing Australian commercial and 
industrial energy users.  Our members are the engine room of the Australian economy, producing many of the 
products that households and business use every day including bricks, glass, steel, aluminium, paper, food and 
beverages. Combined, our members employ over 1 million Australians, pay billions in energy bills every year and in 
many cases are exposed to the fluctuations and challenges of international trade.  
 
EUAA members are focussed on making products that meet their own customers’ requirements where energy is 
just one input to the process albeit a critical one.  Their expectation is that the energy industry continues to provide 
energy services that are fit for purpose and consistent with the NEO so that our members can continue to provide a 
fit for purpose product for their customers.   
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a short submission on this matter.   
 
The EUAA is a member of the Stakeholder Reference Group established by APA to help shape the 2026 to 2031 
Roma to Brisbane pipeline access arrangement. We have very much appreciated the comprehensive engagement 
that APA is undertaking with the SRG and described in Chapter 5 of the proposal.  
 
We support the proposal. 
  
Do not hesitate to be in contact with EUAA Director Policy and Regulation Mark Grenning, should you have any 
questions. 
 
 

Andrew Richards 
Chief Executive Officer 




